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NZ COMMUNITY BOARD EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE
NOMINATIONS FOR ZONE REPRESENTATIVE AND DEPUTY

Officer responsible
Community Advocate

Author
Roger Cave, Community Secretary, DDI 941-6502

The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s consideration to the nominating of a representative,
and deputy, for Zone 5 onto the NZCB Executive Committee.

The gttached memorandum (6 December 2002 from Local Government New Zealand) sets out all the

relevant information, and the nomination and voting processes.

Briefly,

o NZCB Executive Committee has the status of an advisory committee to the National Council of

LGNZ.

NZCB Executive Committee shall have six members, one elected from each of the 6 zones.
Election will be conducted with a Preferential Voting System.

Each Community Board can exercise one vote for each position.

Both forms require nomination by two Community Boards.

Nominations close at 5.00 pm, Wednesday 26 February 2003.

If zone elections are required, these will be distributed by Friday 14 March 2003, closing in mid

May (date to be advised).

Staff
Recommendation:

Chairperson’s
Recommendation:

That the Community Board consider putting forward (conforming)
nominations for the positions of Zone 5 representative and deputy onto the
New Zealand Community Board Executive Committee.

For discussion.



Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


